
 

 
 
Via email: 

ministry@justice.gov.za​, ​Bsarela@justice.gov.za  
 

28 January 2020 
 
Honourable Ronald Lamola MP  
Minister of Justice and Correctional Services 
Poyntons Building, 124 WF Nkomo Street 
Pretoria Central, Pretoria, 0001 
Gauteng, South Africa 
 
Dear Minister Lamola, 
 
Re: SIU Matters In reference to letters dated 16​th​ July, 12​th​ August  and 11​th​ October 2019  
 
We are yet to receive a response to the contents of our letters noted above; we implore 
your good office to kindly do so. As you may recall, one of our Directors, Adv Madumise, 
during a live radio interview, indicated that a response from your offices was long overdue 
and you undertook to respond accordingly. Also one of the departmental officials in 
attendance at that interview contacted us shortly thereafter the interview  and advised that 
a response would be forthcoming. 
 
We therefore expect a response from your office without much further delays as these 
matters continue to be of critical importance. Justice delayed is justice denied - our 
commitment to ensure access to justice for womxn of South Africa remains steadfast. 
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